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Republic of the Vbitippinesi 

Department of eburation 
NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION 

SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF MUNTINLUI'A CITY 

Division Advisory No. 	, s. 2024 	AUG 2 1 2024. 
August 19, 2024 

In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013 
This advisory is issued for the information of DepEd Officials, 

Personnel/Staff, as well the concerned public 

RESCHEDULING OF KABATAAN SAFE SPACES ACT 
ORIENTATION AND SEMINAR 

Attached is a letter from Ms. Cynthia B. Viacrusis, Department Head, Youth 
Affairs and Sports Development Office (YASDO), dated August 19, 2024, on the 
above-captioned title, the contents of which are self-explanatory, for the information 
and guidance of all concerned. 

The new schedule will be on August 23, 2024, 8:00 AM to 12:00 NN, at Hall 
1, Alabang Central Market. 

VI LET 	ON ZALES 
Assistant chools Division Superintendent 

Officer-In-Charge 
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent 
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Republic of the Philippines 
CITY GOVERNMENT OF MUNTINLUPA 

Youth Affairs and Sports Development Office 
• - 	• 

5,1,15 

August 19, 2024 

Dr. VIOLETA M. GONZALES, CESO VI 
Asst. Schools Division Superintendent 
OIC — Office of the Schools Division Superintendent 
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE — Muntinlupa 
Muntinlupa City 

Dear Dr. Gonzales: 

This is to inform you that the KABATAAN SAFE SPACE ACT for all Supreme Secondary 
Learner Government Officers of Public High School on August 24, 2024, at Hall 1 Alabang 
Market has been rescheduled due to the announcement of moving the observance of Ninoy 
Aquino Day. The final date of the event is August 23, 2024-at 8:00 am to 12nn at Hall 1 Alabang 
Central Market. 

With this, we would like to request for the addendum of the released Memorandum UN 2024-234 
intended for this activity. 

Thank you for your continuous and overwhelming support. 

Respectfully yours, 

IACRUSIS 
artment Mead 

Y th Affairs and Sports Development Office 

Muntinlupa Sports Center, Buendia St. Tunasan, Muntinlupa City, Philippines 1773 
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